Scott Grigg

We encourage you to stop this rulemaking as Ecology has not identified a quantitative benefit for
designating the waters. Ecology water quality standards are purportedly already being met in these
waters although there is no site-specific data to demonstrate it. In any case, they are already subject
to state and federal protection. Stop further any further action - this is competely unwaranted



